
From: Zafar, Marzia
Sent: 3/25/2013 3:47:03 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: White, Richard (RichardWhite@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: water pumping

To:

Hi Brian

A quick question for you or rather one of your staff. Does PG&E individually meter 
ground water pumping or is the meter for all use in that specific premise? Also, is 
there a specific water pumping tariff?

Thanks

PS - Richard who I have copied to this email works in PPD.

Marzia Zafar

Director, Policy & Planning Division

California Public Utilities Commission

zaf@cpuc.ca.gov - 415-703-1997
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